
 
 
 
 

 

 

Board Vacancy 

Board of Commissioners 

Central Arkansas Water 
 

The Board of Commissioners, Central Arkansas Water (CAW), is seeking 

letters of interest and resumés from Little Rock residents interested in 

serving on the Board.  CAW is the largest public water supplier in the state 

of Arkansas and serves the Greater Little Rock-North Little Rock area.  The 

water commissioners have full and complete authority to manage, operate, 

improve, extend and maintain the water works and distribution system and 

have full and complete charge of the water plan.  The governing board 

consists of seven members who serve seven-year terms. The Board 

appointee for the existing vacancy will fulfill a term beginning February 14, 

2019.  In accordance with Ark. Code Ann. § 25-20-301, the Board must 

consist of four residents of Little Rock and three residents of North Little 

Rock.  The current vacancy is for a Little Rock representative. CAW is 

committed to diversity and inclusiveness in all areas of our operations and 

on the CAW Board of Commissioners. All interested Little Rock residents 

are encouraged to apply and should submit a letter of interest and 

resumé by 12:00 p.m. (noon) Friday, December 28, 2018.  Resumés will 

be accepted until filled.  Submit to: 

 

 Board of Commissioners 

 Central Arkansas Water 

 C/O Glenda Bunch, Director of Human Resources 

 P. O. Box 1789 

 Little Rock, AR  72203 

 Telephone: 501-377-1348  Fax: 501-377-7051 

  humanresources@carkw.com 

 

 

 


